
Notice on Suspension of Large-scale Exhibition
Activities in the City

To All Exhibition Units,

In accordance with the instructions of the Supplementary Notice of the Department of Commerce of

Guangdong Province on Responding to the Epidemic Situation of Novel Coronavirus Infection on

January 24, 2020, all large-scale exhibition activities in the city will be suspended from now on, and

efforts will be made to prevent and control the epidemic situation of novel Coronavirus infection.

There will be further notice of the recovery time. All venues are requested to notify the organizers in

a timely manner, and report the implementation to the Convention and Exhibition Office of the

Department.

Department of Commerce of Guangdong Province

January 25, 2020
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